
Pepco is committed to providing safe, reliable, affordable and sustainable energy to our customers and communities in the District 
of Columbia. The Capital Grid project is a forward-looking plan that will strengthen our energy grid and promote enhanced reliability. 

As a part of this project, the Harvard Substation is being rebuilt to upgrade and replace aging equipment and infrastructure. 

We are committed to keeping you updated every step of the way regarding this critical work. We are meeting with the Harvard 
Substation Community Advisory Group (CAG) on Monday, March 1, 2021 where we will provide updates on the  

Capital Grid Project and Harvard Substation work. Please join us for this virtual meeting.

HARVARD SUBSTATION 
COMMUNITY ADVISORY GROUP 

Capital Grid Project 

VIRTUAL MEETING NOTICE

Virtual CAG Meeting
DATE: Monday, March 1, 2021

TIME: 6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Join Virtually (to view the presentation):  
http://bit.ly/CapitalGridCAGMeetingMarch1

Join by Phone (to hear presentation):  
1-443-529-0267; Conference ID - 129 273 827#

Harvard Substation  
work will include: 
Installing high capacity transformers and feeders 

Modernizing the substation, while also preserving 
historical components in the final design 

Connecting the substation to the new  
networked system

Topics of discussion will include: 
	� Harvard Substation Rebuild Updates
	� Construction timelines
	� Neighborhood impacts

Please let us know if you will be joining this virtual meeting  
by responding to the calendar invite sent or emailing  
Travoris Culpepper at tculpepper@pepco.com.

For More Information:
Phone: 1-833-CAP-GRID (227-4743)
Email: CapitalGrid@pepco.com
www.Pepco.com/CapitalGrid

NEW DATE!

http://bit.ly/CapitalGridCAGMeetingMarch1

